
 

2701 Cambridge Court, Suite 200 • Auburn Hills, MI 48326 • Phone 248-484-4928 • Fax 248-484-4999 
McLarenPP.org 

 

 
 

IMPACT ON PHYSICIAN PAYMENT 
 
1. Shift to Value-Based Payment Models: As the healthcare system moves toward value-based care, 
physician payment models will increasingly reward providers for achieving better health outcomes 
rather than the volume of services rendered. This may include bundled payments, shared savings 
programs, and pay-for-performance initiatives. 
 
2. Incentives for Preventive Care: Physicians may receive financial incentives for providing preventive 
services and managing chronic diseases effectively. This could lead to a greater focus on patient 
education, screenings, and early interventions. 
 
3. Collaboration and Team-Based Care: Payment models may encourage collaborative care approaches, 
where physicians work alongside other healthcare professionals (e.g., nurses, social workers, and 
pharmacists) to address the comprehensive needs of patients. This could lead to shared payment 
structures that recognize the contributions of all team members. 
 
4. Accountability for Population Health Outcomes: Physicians may be held accountable for the health 
outcomes of the populations they serve. This could involve tracking metrics related to patient 
satisfaction, health status, and cost-effectiveness, influencing reimbursement rates. 
 
5. Investment in Technology and Data Management: Physicians may need to invest in technology and 
data management systems to effectively participate in population health initiatives. Payment models 
may provide support for these investments, recognizing the importance of data in improving care 
delivery. 
 
Overall, the future of population health in America is likely to involve a more integrated, data-driven, 
and equitable approach to healthcare, with significant implications for how physicians are compensated 
for their services. 
 


